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Construction Begins Monday On Port Of Miami Tunnel
By Lisa Cilli
One of the biggest road projects in South Florida, and arguably the most controversial, is back on track. Preliminary construction on the $1 billion Port of Miami tunnel project is expected to start on Watson Island on Monday. 

At a public meeting Thursday of Miami-Dade transportation planners, Miami Beach Mayor Matti Herrera Bower and Florida Department of Transportation officials had resolved their differences on where to start excavating the tunnel. 

The construction will begin on Watson Island instead of the port side. It's not expected to impact traffic headed to and from South Beach for the always busy Memorial Day weekend. 

Heavier road construction will begin at the end of the summer. The tunnel is expected to be finished by the spring of 2014. 

The tunnel will divert truck traffic off I-395 (MacArthur Causeway) and into a tunnel heading to and from the Port of Miami in order to reduce traffic congestion in downtown Miami. 

"It sounds like there's gonna be a great deal of change," one resident told CBS4's Tiffani Helberg. 

For those who live in the area, it will mean getting used to traffic tie-ups for the years to come. 

"I don't like the traffic in Miami period so that's gonna be another headache to deal with," another resident said. 

To learn more about the Port of Miami Tunnel project, click here[image: image1][image: image2][image: image3][image: image4][image: image5][image: image6][image: image7][image: image8][image: image9][image: image10][image: image11][image: image12]
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